
Llanfaes newsletter/Cylchlythyr!  

July/ Gorfennaff 2022 

Diary Dates/Dyddiadau Dyddiadur 
July/Gorfennaff 
23rd – Choir singing in Brecon 11.30 am 
Autumn Term 2022 
September/Medi 

 1st and 2nd – INSET Days 
5th – Pupils return 
8th – Parent’s Welcome Meeting 3.30 pm – Introducing 
Curriculum for Wales, in hall, followed by classroom 
welcome meetings with staff.  
12th – WOW Day Camau Bach & Reception – Looby Lou’s 
Nursery Rhyme Day 
13th – Y5 160X Engagement visit to the Barracks 
14th – Y5 160X Engagement visit to the Barracks 
16th – Y3&4 – Walk up the Crug 

- Y1 & 2 WOW Day  
19th – Cluster INSET Day – non pupil day 
23rd – Y3 & 4 – Celtic WOW Day 
26th – Flu Vaccine R-Y6 
27th – Y3 – Nature Child Day 

  End of Year Diolch! 

What a year we have all had again! But we have, again, come through 

together. I mentioned in assembly this morning, as I did on Sports Day, 

that our school is an amazing community who give such support to each 

other. No matter what we are faced with we succeed. A special thanks 

to you, our famililes, who have contributed in so many different ways – 

small, large and unimaginable! The partnership between home and 

school is vital. As a school we appreciate all that you do each and every 

day for our school and children. 

We are immensely proud of every child’s achievements this year. They 

never fail to amaze us and make us smile!  

As our Year 6’s leave us, 

we would like to wish 

them all the very best for 

their futures which we 

know will be bright!  

 

The families of Year 6 very kindly donated a bench for the school. On it is 

the following inscription – 

 

As you can imagine this made the staff very emotional! The bench will 

have pride of place in our school for years to come, providing a lasting 

reminder of a fabulous cohort! 

I would like to say a public thank you to the staff who are simply the 

best! Also our Governors who do so much behind the scenes.  

Everyone at Llanfaes wishes you all the very best of summer breaks. Stay 

safe and we look forward to welcoming you back on September 5th! 

 Mrs Lawrence  

Croeso!! 
We would like to welcome new staff who will be 
joining our staff team from September. 

 
 

Mr Moseley  will be job 
sharing with Miss Thompson 
in Year 3 and also doing PPA 
cover in Y2-5. 
 
 

 
 
Mr Evans who will be 
teaching assistant in Year 5 
and also undertaking his 
PGCE teacher training with 
us.  
 
 
Miss Thompson-Richards 
who will be a teaching 
assistant part time in Year 4 
whilst also continuing with 
some time in Camau Bach.  



 
End of term fun!!  
 
The children have had a fantastic last week – here are a few photographs to capture just a fraction of it all!! 
 

  
 
 

Marilyn Robert’s 
Citizenship Cup 
The cup is given to 
recognise someone who 
shows consistent 
citizenship skills and 
qualities.  
This cup was awarded this 
year to Harri. 
Llongyfarchiadau!  

 

Wigmore -Wood Outstanding 
Sporting Achievement Cup 
 
The cup is awarded for sporting 
skill and sportsmanship. 
This year it was jointly awarded 
to Maisie and Evie! Ardderchog! 
 

 

This newsletter is available on our website www.llanfaes.powys.sch.uk  
Did you know we continue to use Twitter also? Follow us @LlanfaesSchool 

 

http://www.llanfaes.powys.sch.uk/

